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With an abundancy of caution the Village center is opening venues such as indoor dining and movies and 
lifting restrictions at the TIki and the courts. We urge members to continue to follow safety 
recommendations such as social distancing, handwashing and facemasks where appropriate. As part 
time members and guests return we want everyone to stay safe and enjoy our beautiful community. 

 

As always, this board welcomes feedback both positive and constructive.  Please let us know what we 
have done right and areas that may need a little improvement. 


